
Annie and Abel Van Meter State Park 

Public Meeting May 7th 2022 

The annual public meeting for Annie and Abel Van Meter State park was held on May 7th at 

1pm at the small shelter in conjunction with the reopening of our Oumessourit Boardwalk Trail. 

The meeting was an open house come and go style meeting, there were 12 people in 

attendance. Guests were invited to view picture boards of projects and programs that were 

completed over the last year and were invited to give feedback and thoughts on the park. All 

comments were positive with appreciation for what we had got accomplished and the overall 

appearance of the park. Visitor then were invited on a guided hike on the newly reopened trail.   


